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I would like to say, not only no but HELL NO to an increased fuel tax. I am already being
unjustly taxed buy the involuntary taking of MY pfd and I am downright offended as an
Alaskan citizen that you would even THINK of this after your shitshow last session. 
Get your proverbial head out of your ass and hand out of my pocket and do your jobs you
were "hired" by Alaskan residents to do! 
Thank you 
Bill Brock
Anchor Point 
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